Old Fletton Primary School
Class Representatives
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Class Representatives & pupils... making a difference

Class Representatives

Year 3: Mary and Zac

Year 4: Hugo and Alana
Year 5: Tomass and Natalia
Year 6: Lola and Jayden

Meeting date: 15th November 2022

Discussions & Actions

1 Welcome and apologies

Mrs Levy welcomed all the class representatives.

2 Playground equipment

Class representatives confirmed they had spoken to their classes about being respectful and
looking after the new equipment. Even though not everything was put out at lunchtime (due to
the weather) everyone was really excited. Mrs Levy asked if the same message about being
respectful of the new equipment could be passed on to key stage 1 children and it was agreed
they would be visited as follows:

Rec - Jayden, Tomass and Zac
Y1 - Lola and Natalia
Y2 - Alana, Hugo and Mary

3 Accelerated Reader

The next job regarding teaching and learning is to find out from each class what we need to do
in school to get the most out of Accelerated Reader. In Y4 it has already been agreed that 4SS
will have an extra session in school time to do quiet reading.

Mrs Levy explained that she read a book called Punished by Rewards (this was shared with
parents and carers through the weekly updates) and explained that when offered a reward for
doing a good job, rather than focusing on doing the best you can, you focus on getting the
reward. Class representatives are to ask their class what we can do that doesn’t involve
rewards e.g. lunchtime clubs, and come to next meeting with lots of ideas.

4 Next meeting

Thursday 8th December at 11.00am.




